16th December, 1938.

Dear Nr. Ferard, .

I wish to thank you for your letter of 1482 Desasber,
in which you write to me as Chairman of ihs Vietoris Hospital for
Ohildren, and 1 assure you it is with the greatest plessure I
have bean able to give sase help tomards your grest nsed. Wil
Jou kindly couvey this sentiment, and my good wishes, to the
Comuittes of Meragement.

X have seen lord and ledy Ellenborough, and will scom
begin the portrais.

Hoping to0 have the pleasurs of sesing you end Miss
Ferard dere ons afiaracon at tea time,

Beliave me,

Tours very truly,

Artinr G. Tarard,Xsq.




